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EVENTS 

Message from Marilyn K. Gillette, 

Tooele County Clerk about Primary 

Election:  “Ballots for the upcoming 

Primary Election will be coming to 

your mailbox the 2nd week in June.  

I can’t express how important it is 

that you vote the ballot that you  

receive.  Please vote it as soon as 

possible.  Once the ballot gets to us, 

it has to sit for 3 days before we can 

process it, due to COVID-19.  

 Last day to register is June 19th. 

 There will be NO in-person poll-

ing locations in Grantsville. 

 On Election Day, June 30th, there 

will be a mobile polling location 

at the County Building.  This will 

only be for the disabled, if you 

did not receive a ballot, and for 

emergencies only. 

 There is only one ballot available 

for Grantsville residents, the   

Republican Party ballot. 

 If you are a registered             

Republican, a ballot will be 

mailed to you. 

 Unaffiliated voters who want to 

vote the Republican Ballot, will 

have to affiliate with the party by 

June 19th. 

We will do everything to help you 

vote, however, we are bound by the 

law.  Please vote the ballot you     

receive in the mail.  If you have 

moved, re-register before the June 

19th deadline.”  For questions     

contact Marilyn Gillette at  

mgilette@tooeleco.org or            

435-843-3148 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

The Tooele County School District 

will continue the Summer Lunch 

Program beginning May 27th until 

June 30th.  Details for July and  

August will be announced later.  

Grantsville students may pick up 

their lunch from 11am to noon on 

Monday’s and Wednesday’s only 

at Grantsville Elementary (50 Park 

Street).  This will be a drive-thru or 

walk up and grab only.  This is free 

for all students.    

 

Saturday, May 16th, Grantsville 

City reopened the playgrounds.  

Hand sanitizer stations have been 

installed for your safety.  Please 

keep an eye out for vandals who 

are destroying our parks and    

restrooms.  We are trying our best 

to have updated and safe play-

grounds and facilities.  It helps 

everyone when we collectively 

look out for our town’s equipment 

and resources.  The pavilions are 

available to rent and use           

according to state coronavirus 

guidelines.  Currently, it is a    

gathering of 50 people or less. 

SPECIAL THANKS 

Please remember you can     

always send public comments 

for the City Council via email to 

cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov.   All 

comments will be distributed to 

all city council members. 

Public hearing comments for 

planning and zoning agenda 

items can be emailed to 

kclark@grantsvilleut.gov.        

All comments sent will be     

distributed to all planning     

and zoning members. 

 

*Information on joining our 

Zoom meetings will be posted 

on our website and Facebook 

page. 

 

The Grantsville City Council will 

hold Public Hearings on June 

3rd, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at City 

Hall.  There are six items on the 

agenda, including budget and 

annexation items.  Please visit 

the city website under the city 

council tab for specific details.  

Comment via email by 6:00 p.m. 

on June 3rd. 

We would like to thank the       

residents of Grantsville for their 

patience and cooperation during 

this time.   The City has been   

following the guidelines set by 

Governor Herbert.   We want all 

residents to be safe and healthy.  


